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Weekly News – 15th June 2018  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have sent home the children’s English and Math’s books today for you to 
enjoy looking at all the progress they have made over the year. We would 
appreciate you taking the opportunity to look through the books and write a 
comment on the slip at the end of each book. 

 
 

English 

This week we completed our detailed descriptions of the North Wind from the 
story ‘A Necklace of Raindrops’. We focused on including adverbs and 
suffixes into our paragraphs. Next week we will begin looking at poetry. If you 
have any favourite poems your child would like to share or even recite to the 
class we would enjoy hearing them. 

 

Maths 

In Math’s this week we reviewed our knowledge on reasoning with addition. 
We also practiced solving word problems with more than one step.  e.g. which 
has the most biscuits,  4 packets of biscuits with 5 in each packet or 3 packets 
of biscuits with 10 in each packet?  

 

Topic 

We have started our Geography focus by using maps to locate the UK and 
Brazil. We have started using our knowledge of human and physical features 
to compare these two different countries. 

We have been looking at the human life cycle in Science and matching adult 
animals with their offspring. We can name some of the adult and baby animals.  

 

 

Deputy Head 

Teacher’s Award 

Bracken 

 

Clover 

Inigo 

Lillian 

 

Heather 

 

Notices 

School trips –  

We are missing many consent forms for both trips from many children. Please do complete them and bring them in to 
ensure your child can go on the trip. If you have lost a form come and see us as we have spares! 

We have notified parents if we would like you to join us on our school trip to Brockett’s Farm this term. Please make 
us aware as soon as you can if you can no longer come. Thank you to all parents who have offered to help. We really 
appreciate your support! 

We are still looking for volunteers for trip to Polka Theatre so please do come and see us if you can help on Friday 
29th June. 


